
From: Nor Hall [mailto:norhall142@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2016 7:32 AM 

To: *CI-StPaul_CityClerk <CityClerk@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: opposition to CVS drive-up window permit 

 

Dear Russ Stark, 

 

I write to register strong opposition to the proposed sidewalk crossing of a new drive for CVS at the 

Fairview Grand intersection.  There’s already motor activity that is dangerous to pedestrians and 

bicyclists at that corner and along the sidewalks for a block on either side. I am a neighbor and use those 

sidewalks regularly.  Please do not let an appeal go through when it comes up again. 

 

Sincerely, 

Nor 

 

Eleanor Hall 

142 Cambridge St. 

St. Paul, MN 55105 

 


